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Chief Executive Officer’s Report to the Board (Presentation) 

TTC Board Decision 

 
At its meeting on January 10, 2019, the TTC Board received a presentation from 
Richard J. Leary, Chief Executive Officer, entitled “Advancing to the next level” which 
provided information on the TTC, a summary of accomplishments, key challenges and 
future plans.   


